STATE OF CALIFORNIA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 Van Ness Avenue San Francisco, CA 94102
WWW.cpuc.ca.gov

April 27, 2009

Mr. Kirby L. Smith
Director of Finance
Calaveras Cablevision
Box 37

Copperopolis, CA 95228

Dear Mr. Smith:

The Commission has determined that the application for an amended state video
franchise submitted by CalTel Connections on March 27, 2009 is incomplete. Please
provide documentation to reflect the authority under which you are eligible for a state
franchise, and the Commission will make a further determination of completeness within
30 days of receiving the specified information.

Should you have any questions, please contact Michael Morris, at 415.703.2112.

Paul Clanon
,./ Executive Director



